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VOLUNTEERS SOUGHT  for the Advisory Committee  and the Tuesday Group 
The Moore Museum is looking for anyone who would be interested in joining the Advisory Commit-

tee. We meet at the museum once a month (with a few exceptions), at 7 p.m. on the first Wednesday. 
We discuss all matters concerning the museum, including upcoming events, maintenance needs, the 
accepting of large donations/artifacts, etc.. Anyone with an interest in the Museum or local history 
would be welcome to join!   ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~ 
The Moore Museum is also looking for volunteers who may enjoy being part of the Tuesday Group on 

Tuesday mornings. The group comes to do general maintenance around the grounds, such as painting or 
building shelving or display mounts, etc. and they enjoy the camaraderie of working together. They 
usually stay until early afternoon. 

 

Swim meet doesn’t happen without dedicated volunteers 
From page 9 

The swim meet could not have happened if it wasn’t 
for the 60 dedicated volunteers and officials who kept 
the competition running smoothly. STCC President Tracy 
Marut says the technical quality of the swims showed 
tremendous growth and development by many of the 
swimmers. The Team Championship will be hosted by 
the Chatham Pool Sharks team in April. 

~  ~  ~  ~  ~ ~ 
STCC swimmers who turned in notable results in-

cluded:   Jenah Stephens, 11: 1st place in 100 IM, 50m 
Breast Stroke, 100m Freestyle, and 2nd in 100m Back 
stroke. 

  Jacob Rose, 14 - 1st in 100m IM, 100m Back,100m 

Breast, 100m Free and 2nd in 50m Fly. 

Jane St. Pierre, 12 - 3rd 100m IM 

Cora Cole, 10 - 1st in 50m Back 

Whitney Wilson, 15 - 3rd in 100m IM 

Kaylah Stephens, 9- 2nd place in 100m IM, 50m Back, 
25m Breast, and 50m Free. 

Adam Jackson, 7- 2nd in 2m Fly, 3rd in 25m Free. 

Grayson Kusnir, 7- 2nd in 25m Breast, 3rd in 25m Back. 

Cameron Stephens, 6 - 1st 25m Back. 

Leah Stephens, 14 - 3rd 100m Back. 

Above: The officials in their flashy red shirts were easy to pick out at the swim meet. Their important work identified 
many personal best times and improved performances. Shown here after a successful SEAL League swim meet are, from 
left: Dennis Eves, Chris Varey, Jim Loyer, Bonnie Marceau, Stephanie Lobsinger, Trevor King, Marcel Broer, and seated 
with the record keeping equipment, Heidi Weninger. 
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